
 THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING 
 

              NOTICE 
 

  VOLUNTEER ORGANIZATIONS 
 

2021 COMMUNITY GRANTS PROGRAM 
 

(DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 2021 KING GRANTS) 
 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2021 Community Grants Program was 
postponed in recognition that most not-for-profit organizations were pre-occupied 
with reacting/responding to the challenges that all were facing during this difficult 
time.    
 
The Township of King, in an effort to award much needed community grant assistance in 

2021, is now advertising for the 2021 Community Grants Program.  This program is 

available to not-for-profit community organizations, which provide or develop recreational, 

cultural, or social opportunities within the Township of King.  Applications will be received 

until Friday, November 5, 2021.   

 

The Community Grants Policy Information and Application are available on the Township 

website at www.king.ca or King.ca/CommunityGrants.  Alternately, please contact 

clerks@king.ca for further information. 

 
 
 
 

Kathryn Moyle     Telephone:  (905)833-5321 
Director of Corporate Services   E-mail: clerks@king.ca  
Township Clerk      
Township of King                     
2585 King Road      
King City, ON L7B 1A1        
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